
TO: Homeowner's in Westbrook Village Community Association, Inc., 

The Board of Directors for your HOA is holding a live, in-person meeting on 
Saturday, October 5, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. at Fire Station #5, 617 Barberry Drive, 
Longmont, CO. You are all invited and encouraged to attend. 

Fire station #5 is the station closest to us located at the east end of the small 
shopping center with Proto's Pizza, Robin Chocolates, Fabulous Finds, etc. There is
a meeting room in the station where board members will conduct the meeting. 
Attached is a multipage meeting Agenda and other relevant information. Please 
take time to read this information before the meeting and prepare your questions 
and comments in advance. 

Thank you for your time and interest in your community. We look forward to an 
informative, useful and helpful meeting with an opportunity to interact in person. 

Debra Lyford, President 
Westbrook Village HOA

See the meeting agenda below:


















